

Permission to Photograph Child

I give my permission for my child,
to be photographed and/or videotaped by teachers and staff of Temple Bat Yahm Preschool; local news organizations; and/or professional photographers approved of and accompanied by the ECE Director. The majority of our pictures are used for in-house communication. Photos which may include my child may be used for:
(Please initial each line, indicating that YES, you give permission to have your child photographed.)
Advertising
Public Relations (Temple Scribe and Temple Advertising)
Family Enrichment (Classroom Newsletters)
Our TBY Website (TBYpreschool.org)
Our TBY Social Media (Our Private Facebook Group, Instagram, and Pinterest – Only parents and members of TBY have access to these private sites)

Parents Signature and Date